Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
INVITATION TO BID: DHSMV-ITB-044-18, DRAINAGE CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS

The Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles is requesting competitive bids for the purchase, delivery and unloading of Florida Department of Transportation specification grade drainage construction materials to be delivered to the Florida Public Safety Institute, 75 College Drive, Havana, Florida.  Installation (contractor labor) is not a requirement of this Invitation to Bid (ITB).


Click on the below link to view DHSMV-ITB-044-18:

http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.ad_r2.view_ad?advertisement_key_num=139258
